
 

 

 

REPORT TO THE PENDLETON TOWN BOARD 

For November 2019, by Jeff Stowell, Highway Superintendent 

 

 

 

 Chipped brush  

 Put summer equipment away for the season 

 Replaced rotted driveway pipe on Oakwood Dr. 

 Installed plow stakes in sub-divisions 

 Set all trucks up for plow season 

 Installed new cutting edge on front plows of truck #14 and #18 

 Plow and salted roads as needed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shared Service 

 
 None 

 


